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The Queensland Conservatorium Griffith 

University is pleased to announce an 

ongoing partnership with Clairvaux 

MacKillop College’s Battle of the ROCK 

Bands festival.  The Battle of the ROCK 

Bands was instigated in 2017 and has 

given many young musicians an 

opportunity to perform their craft in an 

authentic Rock atmosphere. QCGU 

Senior lecturer, Caleb James, said “The Queensland Conservatorium Griffith 

University recognises the talent of the musicians who perform at the Battle of 

the ROCK Bands, and through this partnership we will endeavour to support the 

young musicians who wish to pursue their musical careers playing at this great 

event.”  “We are thrilled to work with the Queensland Conservatorium Griffith 

University” said John Daly, the Head of the Battle of the ROCK Bands Production, 

“as they have recognised the significance the festival has had in the lives of many 

of the performers who have graced our stage, and for the young talented 

musicians in our midst who will perform at our festival in coming years.” 

The 2024 Battle of the ROCK Bands will be 

staged at the Clairvaux MacKillop College’s 

Mary MacKillop Learning Centre on the 

evenings of Thursday October3, Friday 

October 4 and Saturday October 5. More 

event information is available on the Battle 

of the ROCK Bands Facebook and Instagram 

sites. 

 


